
Pettigrew, R.&. September 20, 1899 

R.F.Pettigrew to James J. Hill. 
The Milwaukee Road phans to build from 

Sioux Falls to Parker and thence southwest 
to the Missouri. They are negotiating with 
a committee of Sioux Falls business men for 
roght of way out of Sioux Falls. 

General correspondence by date 


